
 

 
 
 
 
         6th March 2019 

         
 
Dear Challengers 
 
Our itinerary meeting has now been booked in, which means it’s time to build our 
adventure! 
 
Where? – Starting in the Ripon Grammar School Hall 
When? – April 8th – Challengers from 4.15pm (Parents are not required to attend) 
With Who? – Suzy Fletcher will be coming in to help plan our itinerary 
 
What Will We Be Doing? 
 

🌏 Getting to know our destination and the people we’ll be getting to meet 

🌏 Deciding where we’ll be going and what we’ll be doing  

🌏 Presenting your plan and preparing yourself for what comes next 
 
 

 
 
 
If you’ve any questions at this stage, please get in contact with World Challenge on 01494 
427 600 or email customersupport@myworldchallenge.com. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Suzy Fletcher and Miss Green 
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